
Cambridge is growing fast – but is it sustainable? 
 

The Federation of Cambridge Residents Associations invite you to their 2017 event 
 

The Happy City 
 A Landscape for the 21st Century  

Richmond Hill:a city landscape protected by Kim Wilkie’s work  
 

Kim Wilkie 
renowned landscape architect and urban designer 

 
     Joel Carré   Cambridge Head of Environmental Services 

  Emma Fletcher     Managing Director of developer Smithson Hill 
     Stephen Kelly   Director of Planning for Greater Cambridge 
     Terry Macalister   Award-winning journalist and former   
       Energy Editor, The Guardian 

 

Wednesday 22 March 2017 
6:30-8:45 pm  

Perse School, Hills Rd, CB2 8QF  
 
 

All welcome 
 

Drinks & nibbles from 6:30pm, meeting starts 7pm 
Enquiries to secretary@fecra.org.uk 


